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Vanessa Green

From: Paul Rousham <paul.rousham@batchelor.edu.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 18 June 2014 8:43 AM
To: City of Darwin
Subject: Casuarina Pool improvement

Hi Brendon 
Just heard the news that the “Draft 2014/15 City of Darwin Municipal Plan” on Page 30 that capital investment in 
the facility of $40,000 has been allocated for “Casuarina Pool Starter Blocks 
I am now President of Palmerston and Rural Swimming Club and as their representative would like to extend our 
appreciation of the Councils intent to improve the venue. Fantastic news Brendon and many thanks to the Council. 
Warm Regards 
 
Paul Rousham  JP 
Accreditation and Quality Manager 
Quality Management Team 

Human Services, Arts and Foundation Skills (HAF) 
Batchelor Campus 
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2013 Australian Training Awards - Finalist, Training Provider of the Year 
2013 NT Training Awards - Winner, Training Provider of the Year 
2013 NT Training Awards - Winner, Training Initiative Award 
2012 Australian Training Awards - Winner, Industry Collaboration Award 
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